
Greenfield Fire Department 
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047

Meeting Minutes

December 9, 2019 
18:30 pm

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
P E A Member P E A Member P E A Member
X 1 Chaz Babb, Capt. X 10 Eugene Hennessey, FW X 19  Eric Sheldon
X 2 Doug Batty, Capt. X 11 Mike Hoiriis X 20  David Simmons, Capt.

X 3 Diane Boilard, DEMD X 12 Nate Iverson X 21  Tyler St. Cyr
X 4 Michael Borden, Capt. X 13 Laura Kostenblatt X 22  Ariel Temple
X 5 Tod Bryer X 14 Jeff LaCourse, Dep. X 23  Denis Filipetti
X 6 Karen Day, DEMD X 15 Moto Maguire X 24  Caden Cilley EXP
X 7 Aaron Graham X 16 Dave Martin, EMD X 25   Ryan O'Connor EXP

X 8 Louise Gryval H.R. X 17 Scott Martin X 26  James Powell EXP
X 9   David Hall, Chief X 18 Rick McQuade, Chief X 27  Brian Ross EXP

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 18:38

 ATTENDANCE: See above

 NEW APPLICANTS:  None

 APPARATUS REPORTS: 

 13 Rescue 1:  In service – has some lights out – sent list to Moto
 13 Rescue 2:  In service  - the Zoll in the rescue is not up to FDA standards, Portable AED is to be added
 13 Engine 3:   In service - 
 13 Tanker 1:   In service  - 
 13 Ladder 1:   In service – 
 13 Brush 1:     In service – started fine
 13 Boat 1:       In service –  boats all in, out of service for the winter – will be doing winter prep on 
 13 Boat 2:       In service - Sunday the 15th

 TRAINING:
 1 Dec 10th Rescue Training: NCCP Training
 2 Dec 17th Fire Training: Something new
 3 Dec 24nd Fire Training: No training


 GRANT STATUS: The deadline for the SCBA grant has been pushed out to Jan. Feedback on the masks from 
Scott were that they are too heavy and have too many hazards hanging off them. The MSA packs have 2 bottles
per pack but the grant won't pay for extras. Didn't like the cord – the Chief will look at it.

 FORESTRY: No report

 OLD BUSINESS: 
 The Christmas party was excellent at Plowshare
 Capt. Babb was not at the party but the Chief recognized him and gave him his 5 yr pin.
 CMRC alarm issues: there is an outside light when an alarm goes off. If you get the call to 1 Verney Drive, 

change the radio frequency to CMRC maintenance. This is a new protocol.
 Mike Hoiriis said that each truck will have a map of CMRC and of Plowshare. A suggestion was made to have 

a 3-ring binder for the maps.
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 NEW BUSINESS:
We had 228 runs this year from Jul to Nov. There were 29 calls in Nov.

 The annual report has been delivered to Catherine.
 The Explorer post has been certified for the new year.
 The Red Cross sign is still here. We will have another drive on the 25th or 20th of April. Everyone thought that 

the 25th would be best.
 EMD Martin suggested that we should get rid of Rescue 2 because it's not used often enough. Members voted 

to do that.
 Church on Sunday was very productive.
 We have two new snow shovels. If you are here, grab one to clear the front of the doors.
 Capt. Batty said that we need to re-register our Non-transport unit and we have to have an MOU with 

Monadnock to go with it. Capt. Batty notified Aaron Patt in November that this must be done by the end of the 
year.



 DINNER NEXT MONTH: Chief Hall
 NEXT MEETING: January 6th  (Got postponed to the 13th)
 MEETING ADJOURNED:  20:10

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Day, DEMD


